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From:
To: Frank.mcgee@state.co.us; Bill Vogrin - DNR; Davis, Mary - FS
Subject: Fwd: Management of Target Shooting Question
Date: Sunday, January 31, 2021 1:57:59 PM


Not sure why these folks are contacting me. FYI


Deon Kuhl 
CPW Technology Liaison


 | cpw.state.co.us


---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: David Leinweber < >
Date: Sat, Jan 30, 2021 at 8:13 AM
Subject: Management of Target Shooting Question
To: 


Question


Current State las in Colorado states that you must be at least 50 feet off a designated state or
county road, and just off U.S. Forest Service or BLM roads. You also cannot shoot across a
road. Why does this not apply to recreational shooting?


David Leinweber
Owner / President
Angler's Covey Inc.
Inviting you into adventure...
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